
     

 

 

 

        

  

  

This term our theme is: 

‘In the Garden’ 

 

 

 
 

 

Hawthorn Community Primary School  
EYFS Forecast Sheet  

Term 6 2023 

Literacy   

This term our writing will be inspired by 

stories focusing on plants and minibeasts. 

We will sequence stories using the language 

of time, create fact files and write sentences 

to describe different life cycles. As always, 

we will continue to develop our phonic 

knowledge in our daily lessons.  

Understanding the World   

Our learning will focus on the garden 

environment. We will plant seeds and 

beans, look at the conditions needed 

to grow plants and compare 

environments around the world that 

grow different types of fruit or 

vegetables. We will also learn about 

the life cycle of a butterfly in more 

detail, following on from last term.  

 
 

 

Mathematics 

This term we will be consolidating our 

understanding of numbers to 20. We 

will learn about odd and even 

numbers, doubling, grouping and 

sharing, using this knowledge to help 

us solve problems. Later on in the 

term, we will consolidate our 

understanding of patterns and 

continue to work on solving problems 

using shape. 

Physical Development   

This term in gymnastics, we will be working on the 

fundamentals of movement; agility, balance and 

coordination.  In preparation for Sports Day, we will try  

different racing events and practise managing our feelings 

when winning or losing. With our handwriting we will 

continue to work on letter formation and sitting letters on 

the line. 

PE will continue be on a Friday for both classes. Please 

make sure that your child has a water bottle (not juice) in 

school. 

 

Expressive art and design   

We will be using all we have learnt to 

create pictures, models, songs and 

dances. We will talk about our ideas, 

the features of our work and how we 

might improve it. We will make sure we 

can use a variety of tools safely and 

choose the appropriate technique to 

achieve what we want. 

Reading and The Library 

Please try and read with your child at least 5 times a week. 

The children receive a dojo for each read they do at home. 

They also receive a raffle ticket for every 5 reads they 

complete. At the end of the term they then have a chance to 

win a book in the reading raffle. You must record your child’s 

reads in their reading record.  

We will continue to visit the library on a Wednesday. Please 

send your child in with their library book on this day. 

 
 

 


